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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY (EXTENDED REVIEW TIME) 

NOTICE is hereby given that a Draft Environmental Impact Report has been prepared by the County of 
Sacramento, State of California, and is available for public review pursuant to State CEQA Guidelines. 
The original Notice of Availability (NOA) indicated the review period would end on April8, 2014. The 
review period has been extended through April14, 2014. 

TITLE: Mather Airport Master Plan (Revised 2013) 

COUNTY CONTROL NUMBER: 
2002-0325 

LOCATION: 

STATE CLEARINGHOUSE NUMBER: 
2007102040 

Mather Airport is located approximately 12 miles east of downtown Sacramento in the 
unincorporated portion of Sacramento County south of the City of Rancho Cordova. The airport 
occupies approximately 2,253 acres and is surrounded by a mix of land uses including: 
residential, commercial, industrial and open space. 

GENERAL DESCRIPTION: 
The purpose of the Mather Airport Master Plan is to guide airport development over a 20-year 
period. The entire Mather Airport Master Plan can be viewed at: 
http://www.sacramento.aero/scas/about!planninq design/ 

REVIEW: 
The Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) may be reviewed at and at the following location: 

Sacramento County 
Planning and Environmental Review 

827 7th Street, Room 220 
Sacramento, California 95814 

(916) 874-6141 

The Draft EIR is available online at: 

http://www. derasea rch .saccou nty. net/porta ls/0/docs/E nvDocs Notices/200203252020 140221 093333. pdf 

To view individual chapters and appendices use the following link and type "mather airport master plan" in 
project title box, click "search now"- click "Details." 

http://www.per.saccounty.net/EnvironmentaiDocuments/Pages/SearchDocuments .aspx 

Significant effects on the environment anticipated as a result of the project include impacts to Air Quality. 
The project site is included on the lists of sites enumerated under Section 65962.5 of the Government 
Code. 

The review period for the Draft EIR begins February 21, 2014 and ends on April14, 2014. 

Comments regarding the Draft EIR should be submitted to the Sacramento County Environmental 
Coordinator and emailed to DERA@saccounty.net or mailed to 827 7th Street, Room 220, Sacramento, 
California, 95814. 

Comments must be received by close of business on April14, 2014. Failure to do so will not preclude 
your right to testify at a future public hearing for the proposed project. 

A public hearing on the Mather Airport Master Plan project will be held in the Board of Supervisors 
Chambers, at 700 H Street, in Sacramento, but the date has not been scheduled at this time. A notice of 
the date and time of the public hearing will be provided by the hearing body authorized to conduct the 
public hearing for the proposed project. Interested individuals may check the materials for upcoming 
hearings on the website of the Board of Supervisors at: 

http://www.agendanet.saccounty.net/sirepub/meetresults.aspx 
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